
 

SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS  
AUSTRALIAN FEDERAL POLICE 

Question No.  98 

Senator Ludwig asked the following questions at the hearing on 31 October 2006: 

Is the workforce planning review available to the Committee and was a copy of the report provided 
to the Minister’s office. 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

The documents created during future resource planning within the AFP contain confidential internal 
matters and are not for publication.  These documents cannot be provided.  However, a verbal 
briefing on planning processes and methodologies utilised by the AFP could be provided upon 
request. 
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